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Tuesday 25th June 2024

RE: Year 2- RE trip to the local Gurdwara

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 2 will be going on a local trip to visit the Sikh place of worship called a Gurdwara.
This trip will take place on Tuesday 2nd July 2024.

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and walking to the Ealing Gurdwara. We will return
to school at approximately 11.45am, in time for the normal lunchtime arrangements.

On the day of the visit, we will be having a talk about some of the Sikh practices and
tour of the Gurdwara. They will also be served Langar at the Gurdwara which will be a
small, vegetarian meal or snack.

On the day of the visit, please ensure your child is dressed in the correct school uniform
and has a bottle of water. As it is a Sikh place of worship, all visitors should cover their
heads with a scarf as a sign of respect for our sacred Guru. Please bring your own
scarves to cover your head if at all possible. If you do not have a scarf, there will be ones
available to borrow at the Gurdwara.

Parents/carers are welcome to join us on the visit. Please let me know if you wish to join
us. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please complete this form,
should you wish to volunteer. Adults will be notified of their success as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Miss Chatrath

Year 2 Woodpeckers Class

https://forms.gle/9EuqaRYzTMM3FrqR7

